
          January 29, 2020 

 

Together we are making a difference in people’s lives. Thank you. Through my letters I hope 
you get a sense of the variety of things I’m engaged in on our behalf and the difference we are 
making.  

10 days ago I was in Orono, Maine at a student leader retreat. Keith, one of the staff in Maine, 
had asked me to share about Cru’s vision. He told me later, “I loved that you started with 
looking at the Word and God’s heart for people… It was very obvious that Cru is about what 
God is about.” Honestly, that is one reason I love being with Cru. God is working in such a way 
that people all over the world can know Him through Jesus and we are working toward that.  

Although our culture has become more secularized and church growth may be more rapid 
outside the US, God is still drawing people to Himself in the US. These are students who have 
come to Christ since September at Northeastern, Bentley, Brandeis, Harvard, UMass, Boston 
University, Yale, Wentworth Institute of Technology, and Natick High School:  

 Fiona, Adam, Bill, Azure, Ella, Mike, Lynne, Julia, Stephen, Charles, Chris,  Cam, Steven, 
 Chloe, Lulu, Sean, Grace, Rayshawn, Daniel, Gavin, Becca, Juliette, and 19 student 
 athletes 

Even though the list is not complete, I thought you’d be encouraged to see the names of real 
people whose lives have been changed by God’s love and forgiveness. These students are 
involved with Cru on their campus growing in their new relationship with God.  

        Giving thanks for new life in Jesus,  

Liz Kealy 
New England Missions Director 

87 Bancroft Ave, Reading, MA 01867 
302-353-2025  liz.kealy@cru.org

Dear Friends,


